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Cold Weather Fridays
Please make sure your child
brings the following items: warm
clothes, warm back up clothes in
case of an accident, snowpants,
winter coat, boots, hat, and
waterproof mittens (as gloves
can be hard to put on). 

Here are some future dates to mark on your calendar:
Friday, April 11th - Closed
Friday, May 2nd -Spring Concert at 6pm
Monday, May 26th - Closed
Friday, June 6th - COTL Pre-School Graduation at 6pm
Friday, July 4th - Closed
Monday, September 1st - Closed
Thursday, November 27th - Closed
Friday, November 28th - Hours change to 7am-5pm
Friday, December 12th - Christmas Concert at 6pm
Wednesday, December 24th - Closed
Thursday, December 25th - Closed

The Year Ahead!

Notes From
the Office:
Hello

We’re excited to celebrate
Valentine’s Day with all of our
little ones on Friday, February
14th. To make the day even
sweeter, children are welcome to
bring in Valentine’s Day candy to
share with their friends/teachers
and wear their best pink or red
outfits! A reminder of this will go
out the week of Valentine’s Day,
so make sure to keep checking
your child’s mailbox.

Miss Bott

Birthdays
We would like to take a moment to
say Happy Birthday to all the
following students and Staff.

Happy 2nd Birthday to Elijah,
and
Happy 1st Birthday to Zoey.

Friendly reminder to take home
your child/rens backpack, snow
gear, water bottle, and items in
their mailboxes.



Dear Parents,

We’ve had an incredible month in the toddler
room! Your little ones have been so busy
learning, exploring, and growing, and we are
thrilled to share some highlights with you.

This month, we’ve been diving into the magic
of winter and arctic animals. The children
have loved listening to stories about snowy
adventures and polar creatures. It’s been
wonderful to see their excitement as they
recognize animals in the books we’ve read.

Our days have been filled with music and
movement as we’ve been singing so many
songs together. From silly tunes to action
songs, the toddlers are not only having fun
but also developing their language and
motor skills. It’s been so sweet to hear their
little voices singing along (or try to) as well as
dance! 

We are also thrilled about our new toys! These
additions have brought so much joy and
sparked creativity in the children’s play.
Watching them explore and use their
imaginations has been such a treat.

Another big milestone has been our
adjustment to a new, more structured
schedule. The toddlers are doing an amazing
job with this transition, and it’s helped make
our days even smoother and more enjoyable.

As we look ahead to the next month, I can’t
wait to see what exciting adventures are in
store for us. Thank you for sharing your
wonderful little ones with us—we love being
part of their journey!

Warm regards,
Mrs. Culligan & Miss Sargent 

Hello Duckling Families! 

January has already come and gone, and it’s hard
to believe how quickly the year is flying by! It feels
like we just started, and yet here we are, moving
full speed ahead. This month, we were excited to
welcome another new friend, Eden! She’s already
settling in so well and quickly became a wonderful
part of our classroom community. We’re all so
happy to have her with us, and she’s fitting right in
with the rest of the group!
Throughout the month, we had a blast doing
winter-themed art projects. We also got some new
toys, which have been a huge hit! It’s so exciting to
see how quickly the kids are adapting to these new
additions. Our routine is really coming together as
well, and we’re all adjusting to our new friends and
the rhythm of our classroom.
Looking ahead to February, we have some special
events to look forward to. We’ll be celebrating
Zoey’s 1st birthday—how fast the time has gone!
After her big day, Zoey will be moving up to the
toddler room. We’re definitely going to miss her
sweet presence in our room, but we’re so excited to
see her continue to grow and develop her own
unique personality. Of course, we’ll make sure to
visit and keep up with all the milestones she
reaches!
In February and March, we will be welcoming even
more new friends to our class, which means our
little community is continuing to grow! It’s always
wonderful to see new faces and to expand our
circle of friends.
With Valentine’s Day around the corner, we’re
planning a lot of fun activities that focus on love.
From crafts to songs and stories, we’ll explore both
the theme of love and God’s love for us. It’s going to
be a sweet month full of creativity, kindness, and
meaningful moments together! We can’t wait to
dive into all the fun February has in store
Thank you!
Mrs Konopacki

Infant Room Toddler Room
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Hello Tiger Families!
Happy New Year! We’ve had such a wonderful start
to 2025 here in the Tiger Room. January has been
full of excitement as we settled into our beautiful
new room. The children have loved exploring the
space and making it their own. We also celebrated
a special occasion—Miss Nalett’s birthday! The kids
enjoyed a sweet treat of doughnuts to mark the
day, and it was such a fun way to come together as
a group.
This month, we dove into the fascinating world of
Arctic animals. The children had so much fun
learning about creatures like polar bears,
penguins, and seals, and we got creative with
some fun crafts to bring these animals to life!
Alongside this, we’ve been focusing on adjusting
to our new daily routine. The kids have been doing
an amazing job getting familiar with our centers,
craft activities, and reading time, and it's been
wonderful to see them grow in confidence and
independence.
Looking ahead to February, we are gearing up for
a fun-filled month! We will be celebrating
Valentine’s Day with a special party, and we can’t
wait to share the love and joy with all the little
ones. Stay tuned for more details about our
celebration!
Thank you for your continued support, and as
always, please feel free to reach out if you have any
questions or thoughts.
With love and appreciation,
Miss Nalett

We started January off strong learning about
the seven days of creation! We enjoyed reading
the Bible story, listening to a creation song,
and learning to count the days. Next, we
learned about winter. It's been a little
interesting trying to talk about normal winter
activities when we really haven't had much
snow! Thankfully, towards the end of the
month, it did snow a little and we were able to
enjoy playing in it. The third week, we learned
about arctic animals. The kids loved looking at
(and smacking) ;) the pictures we put up,
including whales, foxes, owls, puffins, etc. And
finally, we ended January learning about
community helpers. We can accomplish so
much when we all work together and do our
part! 
Like any other month, we had a few changes in
January. We welcomed Aubrey into our
classroom - happy birthday! We also put up
more things on our walls for the kids to enjoy.
Currently we have some winter scenes and
animals, and are looking forward to getting
more visual aids. In addition, we've been
updating our family pictures. The kiddos love
looking at photos of their families and pets -
thank you for sending them in! 
As usual, we are continuing progress in potty
training and using our words to communicate.
If you have any questions/comments, please
feel free to speak with me or Mrs. Hunter.
Something special we've been working on with
our youngest two-year-olds, is learning to drink
from a cup without a lid. They have been doing
so well! 
We've had another wonderful month - not
without its struggles - but full of joy and
growth just the same. It is a great honor and
privilege to care for your children. They truly
are a blessing from the Lord! 
Love, Miss Green

Tree Frog Room

Jasmine Green
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